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Thank you to everyone who joined our meeting!  We had a great 
conversation about how the current laws restrict the ability to practice 
complementary and alternative health care in GA and how a Safe Harbor, 
practitioner exemption, bill can both protect consumers’ option in healthcare 
and safeguard practitioners of the healing arts.  

We want to give you another opportunity to learn about the bill to 
strengthen access to complementary and alternative health practitioners 
across your state and to protect your practitioners’ rights to practice!  This 
week’s meeting will focus on the actual drafting of language for the GA Safe 
Harbor exemption bill. 

Please join our attorneys and your fellow health freedom advocates using 
the following Zoom meeting information. 

https://nationalhealthfreedomaction.org/2019/02/18/
https://nationalhealthfreedomaction.org/category/news/


Topic: Georgia Group Call for Complementary and Alternative 
Practitioner Exemption Legislation 

Time: Thursday, Feb. 21, 2019 at 3:30 PM Eastern Time 

Join Online or via Telephone: 

Click: https://zoom.us/j/504955071,  

OR 

Dial: +1 646 876 9923; Meeting ID: 504 955 071 

Now is the time to work together with your peers to pass this type of 
practitioner exemption legislation in Georgia.  “Safe Harbor” 
Practitioner Exemption legislation has been passed into law, in some form, in 
ten states to ensure consumer access to a broad domain of healers and 
practitioners who are not licensed but provide safe therapies.    

The local GA activists decided to create a Steering Committee to work 
together to support the passage of this type of bill for GA.  Please reach out to 
GA resident Mary Ann if you would to learn more about it 
(email: maryann@ximahealthzenter.com; phone: (404) 698-0460). 

If you have any questions or concerns about this email or upcoming call, 
please let us know.  We look forward to speaking with you soon.  Thank you!  

Sincerely, 

  

Diane Miller, J.D. Director of Law and Public Policy 
and 
Anne Gillum, J.D. Staff Attorney 
National Health Freedom Coalition /Action 
www.nationalhealthfreedomaction.org 

https://zoom.us/j/504955071
https://nationalhealthfreedomaction.org/document-center/safe-harbor-practitioner-exemption-laws/
https://nationalhealthfreedomaction.org/document-center/safe-harbor-practitioner-exemption-laws/
mailto:maryann@ximahealthzenter.com
http://www.nationalhealthfreedomaction.org/


Email: info.nhfa@nationalhealthfreedom.org 
Phone: 507-663-9018 
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